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Ms. Susan J. Keselenko
Legal Assistant
Newman & Holtzinger, P.C.
1615 L Street, N'4 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F01A-85-340

Dear Ms. Keselenko:

This is in response to your letter dated May 10, 1985, in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, two copies of the 10-mile and
50-mile Emergency Planning Zone Maps for the Clinton Power Station. In a
telephone conversation on May 16, 1985, with Mrs. Sharon Hudson of my staff,
you agreed to pay any charges incurred for copying the maps.

.

The charge for two copies of the 10-mile map is $350.00, and the charge for two
copies of the 50-mile map is $80.00, for a total cost of $430.00. You will be
billed for $430.00 by the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's Division of Account-
ing and Finance.

Sin erely,*

r M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

'

Enclosures: As stated
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